
 
As part of a Girl Scout Gold Award project, the Coal City Girl Scouts and the 

Help for Hope non-profit organization are holding a NO-CONTACT 
Drive-Thru Collection Drive on​ Saturday, August 15 from 1pm-3pm. The rain 

date is Saturday, August 22 from 1pm-3pm.  
All vehicles will need to enter from Division Street and turn south onto Baima 
Street to Help for Hope. Then exit south to Church Street. The Help for Hope 

building is located at 100 S. Baima Street, Coal City, Illinois  60416.  
Community members should put all donations, which are preferably in a bag, 

in the trunk of their cars; drive up to the Help for Hope building; remain in 
their cars; and pop their trunks open. Then volunteers will take the 

donations and bring them into the Help for Hope building.  
Below is a list of items to donate. 

All donations will go to those in need. Thank you for your support!  




